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Contact MyEdBC@gov.bc.ca 

Ministry of Education Bulletin      

 November 4, 2019 

Purpose of Bulletin 
The purpose of this bulletin is to provide an update RE: onboarding of the final four British Columbia 
public school districts to MyEducation BC and advise school districts of the upcoming outage in the 
MyEducation BC Production environment (occurring during Winter break) to complete the process. 

Audience: Service Management Council Representatives, District Information Technology, and Level 1 
support 

District Onboarding to MyEducation BC  
 
We are excited to welcome the final four British Columbia public school districts onto MyEducation BC. 
The staff of the Vernon (SD22), Delta (SD37), Campbell River (SD72) and North Okanagan-Shuswap 
(SD83) school districts have been hard at work preparing their migration to MyEducation BC, with the 
support of the Ministry and Fujitsu.  Special recognition goes out to each of you for the part you’ve 
played and sincere gratitude to the many districts who continue to provide support to our onboarding 
districts.  
 
Please be advised the MyEducation BC Production environment will not be available during the final 
data load to production. The outage is scheduled to begin Friday, December 20, 2019 beginning at 
5:00PM (PST) through to Monday, December 30, 2019 (PST) at 7:00AM.  
 
 
 


